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Name:  Drusilla Hendry              
 
 
Your Comments:  
 
The Oxley Command now has the resource of a mobile Police Station. 
 
It needs to be used regularly in Coledale as a preventative presence, and to build a 
bridge with this community. 
 
At the next meeting in March there needs to be Aboriginal representation on stage to 
answer complaints and be part of the solution. 
 
I support changes to the Young Offenders Act, as discussed.                            
     


